
SICTA Alert - September 22, 2006    

SICTA has a new and improved website dedicated to keeping you up-to-date with 

important announcements, research and recent news. If you have not visited 

www.sicta.org lately, we think a trip is well worth your time.  

It's Now Official! Over 600 voters have successfully petitioned City Government to 

offer you a Ballot Referendum on the future form of government in Sea Isle City. Don't 

miss out on this opportunity! SICTA's website is jam-packed with information on it for 

you.  

Referendum Group's Public Town Meeting will be held on Saturday, September 23 at 

1:30 PM in the Community Lodge. Get your questions answered on the Mayor / Council 

form of government. Make an informed decision & vote on November 7th. 

Does Censorship have a place in Sea Isle City? SICTA received a letter from SIC's 

Tourism Development Commission the day before the Fall Family Festival. The letter, 

available at the SICTA website, announced a newly written policy "not allowing 

political activity at the festival." Do you think that the City appears more willing to 

regulate the content at Festivals than at outdoor radio broadcasts? See our "Recent 

SICTA News & Research" section at: www.sicta.org. 

Federal Beach Replenishment for Sea Isle City is alive and kicking, with a chance for 

the project to be authorized by Congress over the next few weeks/months. Read about 

how you can help push to get it included in the final bill. See the " Water Resource 

Development Act" under "Recent SICTA News & Research" section at: www.sicta.org. 

See what sand replenishment did for Ocean City and imagine how much nicer Sea Isle 

City could look.  

 

Interested in continuing to get SICTA Alerts? Maybe your friends would be too. Please 

forward this so they can be aware and sign up at www.sicta.org/aboutsicta.htm. 

 


